
 

 

 

 

October 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

In response to the cost of living crisis and the difficult times many families face, All Hallows is 

launching St Peter’s Gate.  St Peter’s Gate is a free service that has been set up to support 

our children and families who may have food insecurities. This service is confidential and 

every referral will be handled with respect, dignity and love.  It can cost over £250,000 to 

raise a child and we are aware that families can struggle to make sure there is enough food 

and basic toiletries in their home.   We would like to alleviate some of the pressure that is on 

some of our families. 

You can make a referral for yourself or for someone else using this confidential email 

address:- stpetersgate@allhallowsrc.co.uk.  Additionally, if you feel that you are in the 

position to donate to St Peter’s Gate (non-perishable food and toiletries) then please email 

us and we can give you information about how to do this. 

You are part of the All Hallows Family and we hope that St Peter’s Gate can bring comfort 

and support to our families in time of need. 

God Bless. 

Yours faithfully, 

The St Peter’s Gate Team 
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